
Jason Sullivan 

From: Hosey, Michael L II SAW [Michael.L.Hosey.II@saw02.usace.army.mil]

Sent: Thursday, August 30, 2007 11:48 AM

To: jason.sullivan@ncmail.net

Cc: lynn.richardson@ncmail.net; keith.megginson@ncmail.net

Subject: RE: Chatham County: Proposed Subdivision Near Jordan Lake Dam

Attachments: Harvest Subdiv - Chat Co Aug 30 2007.pdf; Chat Co - Harvest Sub 20 Aug 2007.pdf; Wieler Homes - 
harvest subdivision Aug 27 2007.pdf
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Scanned copy of our comment letter is attached along with copy of correspondence we received for review. 
  
This is the link to FERC license page mentioned on the letter  
FERC website  http://www.ferc.gov/docs-filing/elibrary.asp   
The FERC docket reference number is P-11437.   
  
Thanks, 
  
Michael 
  
Michael Hosey 
Conservation Specialist 
Operation Support Section 
919-542-4501 ext 26 
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Michael, 
We have received a subdivision request for property located just below the Jordan Lake dam adjoining Corps property 
and wanted to know if you or other staff members had any comments or feedback about the proposal. I have attached a 
copy of the layout and you will notice the location of a portion of the dam in the upper left of the map. This is a request for 
sketch design approval, which is the first of three steps in the approval process for a subdivision. Since it close to the dam 
we wanted to know if you have any concerns or information that you think would be useful to pass along to the developer, 
Planning Board and Board of Commissioners. It would be good if you could forward comments to Lynn Richardson, who 
is also copied on this email, before September 4th, which is the date that the Planning Board will review the request. If you 
have any questions you can email us or call Lynn Richardson at 542-8207 or me at 542-8233. Thanks 
  
Jason Sullivan 
Assistant Planning Director 
Chatham County 
P.O. Box 54 
80-A East St. 
Pittsboro, NC 27312 
Bus: 919/542-8233 
Fax: 919/542-0527 
  


